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Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 
As a valued community partner, we invite you to donate for the upcoming Fiesta in 
Paradise Fundraising Benefit Dinner and Auction that will support the exceptional 
education programs made possible by The World Is Our Classroom Foundation 
(TWIOCF).  TWIOCF allows Competitive Edge Charter Academy (CECA) the 
opportunity to support curriculum-based field trips and technology updates. 
 
On the evening of May 4, 2018, over 200 of the TWIOCF supporters, in partnership 
with CECA, will gather at the Morongo Golf Club at Tukwet Canyon in Beaumont for 
the Fiesta in Paradise Benefit Dinner and Auction.  This spectacular event featuring 
a dinner program, opportunity drawing, live auction, dancing and music will be 
hosted by Scott Ward, Frogman in the Morning, KFRG 95.1 and 92.9. 
 
This Benefit Dinner and Auction is our premier fundraising event of the year, and 
provides essential support towards our $20,000 needed annually to fulfill our 
mission.  Our mission is to provide CECA students with the necessary technology 
that provides access to a world of resources beyond the brick and mortar walls of 
the school.  
 
We’d like to invite you to join us in supporting the 2018 Fiesta in Paradise 
Dinner and Auction.  A generous donation of your premier products or services, 
gift baskets, or gift cards would be a wonderful addition to our auction.  We would be 
very grateful for your contribution of one or more of these items. 
 
Included is a donation form for you to consider and return.  Please list the donated 
items and terms you designate.  We request that you return your Fiesta in Paradise 
donation by April 27, 2018. 
 
Please know how very important your generous contributions are to the successes 
of the talented students at CECA.  Thank you for your consideration of this request 
and we look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Erica Farr, President 
The World Is Our Classroom Foundation 
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v We ask that all components of travel packages be valid through February 2019, unless stated otherwise. 
v Please clearly state all components of the package, product/service donated, outline specific redemption procedures. 
v All proceeds from the Fiesta in Paradise 2018 Benefit Dinner will benefit The World Is Our Classroom Foundation. 
v Please send in your donation and this completed form to the President, Erica Farr, by Friday, April 27, 2018. 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION 
Name of Organization: _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Person:  ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone:  _______________________ email: __________________________________________ 
 
ITEM INFORMATION 
Retail Value $ ____________________________________________________ 
 
Please provide a detailed description of the item(s):   
Include contents of gift basket, name of artist/author, history, etc.… 
 
 
 
 
 
Item will:   
 

o Arrive to Competitive Edge Charter Academy office no later than Friday, April 27, 2018 
 

o Need arrangements for pick-up by Auction Committee prior to Friday, April 27, 2018 
 
I agree to donate the item(s) as stated above to the 2018 Fiesta in Paradise Benefit Dinner and Auction.  
In addition, I agree to provide the purchaser with the item, and/or any travel package or gift certificate 
requirements as stated.   
 
Signature _____________________________________ Date______________________________ 
 

 
 
 

PLEASE KEEP A COPY OF THIS FORM TO SERVE AS YOUR RECEIPT 
The World Is Our Classroom Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization, TAX ID: 46-0979189 

Return completed donation forms by email to ericafarr@verizon.net 


